
 

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE 

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au  

 

Dear Families, 

We had a lovely time last week celebrating Chinese New Year with our Chinese 

Community. The children and staff all participated in discussions, crafts and cooking 

experiences related to this special holiday.  

Our Health and Wellbeing program is well underway this term, Children have worked 

on developing their skills through Cricket and Touch Football. We have developed 

our communication skills and extended our ability to work in small groups. The 

children have also spent time exploring their interest in arts and crafts through 

painting and drawing. They have demonstrated ways to express themselves through 

art by exploring these methods.  

We are weeks away from launching Kiosk! Please make sure you activate your 

account, check all authorised pick up persons and update any other information. 

More information will be given on the 19th of March at our Community Meeting, this 

will be held in the school hall from 8 am. 

 

 From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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